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The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 
Mr. Paul Reichmann on Friday, October 25, 2013.  

Mr. Reichmann was one of Canada’s best known land developers. In 1975, his real estate 
company Olympia & York constructed First Canadian Place in downtown Toronto.  A 72-storey 
building, it was the first of its kind in Canada, breaking the traditional mold of office buildings. 
He is credited with recreating skylines throughout the world including such projects as the 
Canary Wharf in London and the World Financial Centre complex in Manhattan.    

As a philanthropist, Mr. Reichmann gave generously to Sunnybrook Hospital and many other 
hospitals and synagogues.     

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
sincere sympathy to Paul Reichmann’s family.  
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